Jennifer Zitaruk

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 6:25 PM

To: Mayor

Subject: [External email] I support Canadian energy

Re: I support Canadian energy

Dear Mayor Masters,

The decision by the Executive Committee to pass a motion prohibiting Canadian oil and natural gas companies from supporting City of Regina events makes zero sense. Does this include the Co-op refinery? One of our city's largest employers. Or what about Evraz? They manufacture much of the pipe to support the transportation of fossil fuels. Will they be excluded as well?

Has City Council thought the implications of this through? Over 30,000 people in Saskatchewan are employed by the oil and natural gas industry.

This motion will do nothing in the fight against global emissions. All it does is condemn the livelihoods of thousands of Canadians.

Thank you Mayor Masters, Councillors Findura, Bresciania and Shaw for voting against this motion. I hope you can convince your colleagues to do the same.



CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.